
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE
Lacey, WA 98503

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision

I am a PSE customer living on Vashon Island.  I am currently considering an additional 
solar installation on a farm property.  I am unlikely to invest in solar if I don’t know how 
long it is going to take to pay off my up front investment and I won’t have clarity on the 
pay off if the commission does not approve this PSE tariff request.  Please approve to 
give PSE customer the certainty they need to keep investing in solar.  This would be a 
terrible time to do anything that might slow down the investment in solar.
Thank you,
Christopher Roberts
10308 SW 204 St, Vashon, WA 98070
206-356-0026
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